



Continued Success 


As we go into the 8th year of the Hole-In-One Foundation golf event we wanted to provide 
everyone an overview of the tremendous success and heartwarming donations we have provided. Our 
Board Members are 100% volunteer. We work hard to plan and coordinate our events and collaborate 
ideas of how we can continue to disburse monetary donations to those in need each and every day! 


Since the start of the foundation in 2017, we have grown to include ND gaming within our 
foundation. The gaming provides us additional funds to be able to donate out daily from applications 
received. Dating to the start of the foundation, we’ve donated over $250,000! The funds raised during 
our annual golf event allows the foundation to give back and provide a fun filled day event & host for a 
family or individual with a major need within our community. As always, you can find and complete our 
request form on our website: www.holeinonefoundation.org. We wouldn’t be able to continue our 
mission: “To serve God by providing relief to others who have been burdened by a major life changing 
event”, without those who continue to spread the word and be part of our events each year! 


We hope this letter can help everyone better understand the Hole-In-One Foundations history 
and hard work we put into this amazing local charity so we’re able to continue to positively touch lives in 
our community. 


We hope to see you August 19th, 2023 @ the Oakes Golf Club! 


God Bless, 


Anthony Bruhn 


President, Hole-In-One Foundation 501(c)(3)

http://www.holeinonefoundation.org

